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Dear	Sir/Madam,	
After	the	power	crisis	debacle	of	last	summer	and	the	clear	confusion	in	
government	as	to	the	causes,	I	committed	to	the	installation	of	a	4.5kW	solar	
array	on	my	roof,	realising	power	was	too	important	as	issue	to	leave	to	free	
market	whims.	In	order	to	establish	a	secure	grid,	I	believe	it	it	is	essential	to	
encourage	more	citizens	to	take	this	action	by	offering	a	reasonable	price	for	the	
power	sources	that	they	have	invested	in	at	their	own	expense.	
	
colin	Macgregor		
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